
ATTEND A SPECIAL SHOWING OF ONE OF THE BEST MOVIES OF THE YEAR 

 

Winner of 4 Academy Awards 

(Best: Picture; Actor; Director; Original Screenplay) 
 

 

THE KING’S SPEECH 

 

At 

 

OTTAWA FAMILY CINEMA 
 

On 

 

Friday March 11
th

 at 7:00 PM 

 

Tickets on Sale Now! 

Advance Tickets: $5.00   At the door: $7.00 

 

Notre Dame High School Auditorium, 710 Broadview Ave.   

(one block east of Carling & Maitland Ave.) 
Plenty of free Parking! 

 

 

Proceeds from this showing will be donated to the Marie Poulos Bursary Fund 

This fund assists qualified individuals to attend intensive and semi-intensive programs at 

the Ottawa Stuttering Treatment Clinic, Ottawa General Hospital. 

 

 

For more information on the movie go to www.familycinema.ca or call 613-722-8218 or 

check the website of the Ottawa Association of People Who Stutter at: www.oapws.ca. 

 
 

Join us to support a worthy cause and see brilliant performances  

in a true story that will move and inspire you! 

 

http://www.familycinema.ca/
http://www.oapws.ca/

